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Product Recall 

 

May 2, 2019 

 

Dear Costco Member,  

 

Our records indicate that you purchased a FIRMAN P03615 Generator (Costco Item 

#1296401), between January 1, 2019 and March 15, 2019. 

 

It has come to our attention that the vapor vent line (tube) on some P03615 generators 

has a small hole. Gas can leak, vent, or drip from the carbon canister mounted on the 

generator, posing a fire hazard to consumers. FIRMAN Power Equipment is initiating a 

voluntary recall of the P03615, in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety 

Commission. No reports of injury or fire have been reported.  

 

The P03615 generator is yellow and black, the model number can be found on the white 

nameplate on the generator’s fuel tank on the handle side. 

 

 
 

If you have the P03615 model generator, please immediately stop using it and take one 

of the following actions:  

 

 Return the generator to your local Costco for a full refund. 

 Take the generator to a FIRMAN service center to have the generator tested for 

this issue and repair if needed. A FIRMAN service center can be located by 

calling 1-844-459-8457 or by visiting www.firmanpowerequipment.com. 

 

We are very sorry about the inconvenience that this recall will cause and we appreciate 

your patience and understanding. We look forward to serving you to rectify this problem 

and earning your trust for powering future recreational and emergency power solutions.  

 

Please contact FIRMAN Power Equipment at 1-844-459-8457 8:00am – 5:00pm MTN 

or visit www.firmanpowerequipment.com if you have any issues or concerns. 


